MEETING OF THE TRUSTEES
CITY OF CHATTANOOGA GENERAL PENSION PLAN

February 17, 2022

This regularly scheduled meeting of the City of Chattanooga General Pension Plan Board of Trustees was held
on February 17, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. in the J. B. Collins Conference Room, City Council Building. Trustees
present were Aon Miller and Vivian Barrera. Others in attendance at the meeting were Scott Arnwine, CBIZ
IAS, Inc.; Jed Cooper, First Horizon Bank; Valerie Malueg, Office of the City Attorney; Amanda Lawrence,
Madeline Green, and Cheryl Powell, City Human Resources Department.

Definitions in the document: GPP is General Pension Plan, OPEB is Other Post-Employment Benefits

A quorum was not present at the beginning of the meeting.
The meeting was canceled because a quorum was not present.
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